
From: Dan Buckler <daniel.c.buckler@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 11:00:36 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401  
  

To the Members of the City Plan Commission, 
  
I write to you in support of the zoning changes requested by DeMichele Company, LLC related to the 
northern portion of 2604-44 North Hackett Avenue. I believe that it is an entirely reasonable request 
and, furthermore, believe that it’s a beneficial use of the land. It is a great opportunity to integrate 
denser housing into a vacant and little used space, without jeopardizing the character or quality of life of 
the neighborhood.  
  
Thank you for your time, 
Dan Buckler 
Milwaukee, WI 
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